Pilon, Janet

Subject:

Aberdeen

From: Anne and Gord

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:31 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca Subject: Aberdeen

We are writing to share our opposition to the planned traffic lane reduction on Aberdeen We will live on Flatt ave and are really concerned about any reductions in lanes There are lots of lights and crosswalk lights that enable people to walk across safely Aberdeen is used a great deal and we need it to be kept the way Please ensure that this email is passed along to the Mayor and Members of City Council. Anne and Gordon Howarth